
On Friday January 23, 2015, teachers, volunteers, the Chinese choir, dance team, dragon and lion 

dance team of the Confucius Institute at the University of Nairobi were invited by Barclays Bank 

to perform in the New Year’s celebration held by the bank for their customs. 

  

7:00 pm, with the announcement given by MC, Confucius Institute young lecturer Ruth,  the 

New Year’s Celebration started with the dance “Feitian” by two beautiful Kenya girls. The 

guests were attracted immediately by the Chinese dance. Then during the whole ceremony the 

Chinese Choir of Confucius Institute sang many Chinese songs to show their good wishes to the 

guests in the coming New Year. The last performance was the line and dragon dances given by 

Confucius Institute students. Their vivid performance brought people not only happiness but also 

power and energetic for the New Year. 

  

Confucius Institute at University of Nairobi is proud of our students who could make use of what 

they have learnt to serve the people and the society. They decided to study hard and did more to 

the country. 

 


